# FUSION NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2021



# **Keeping In Touch**

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

**Facebook:** @FusionChildcare Services **By phone**: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

# LOST PROPERTY

Please ensure everything that your child/ren bring to Fusion is labelled. We are not able to search around the school/classrooms /outdoor premises for their belongings. It is your child/ren's responsibility to ensure they look after their belongings. If anything is left at the end of the day and labelled we put it back in your child/ren's classroom. However, if it is not labelled it goes in the relevant lost property.

### DARK NIGHTS

Just a reminder that now the clocks have changed it is a lot darker at collection time.

Please be sensible in the carpark both drivers and pedestrians and ensure you are in control of your child/ren.

Please also make sure you are using the paths in Dark Lane and in the staff Car Park and not walking on the roads as there has been a few near misses.

#### MENTI POLL

Normally, this time of year we ask parents to completed and 'End of term Suvery but we struggle to get a response. We are finding new ways to gather feedback via menti polls and facebook polls anonymously. Each week we will ask a question and appreciate a response. . Please follow the link <a href="https://www.menti.com">www.menti.com</a> and the code is 1402 1544



### WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO THIS MONTH???

## REMEMBERANCE DAY





## BONFIRE NIGHT









#### DIWALI





IN DECEMBER WE WILL BE CELERBRATING.... HANNUKAH, WINTER AND CHRISTMAS!!!!

#### LETTER L







